
 

 

 
O4 
No: 287/24 
 
2nd September 2024 
 
TO:  ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

 
MARK BAULCH NATIONAL OUTDOOR OFFICER – LEAVING THE CWU 
 
We have been advised by Mark Baulch, National Outdoor Officer, that he will not be seeking 
reelection in the forthcoming National Officer elections and will be leaving the CWU, once the 
election has concluded.  
 
On behalf of the Postal Executive, we would like to place on record our sincere thanks for the work 
Mark has undertaken in representing our members and the union over many years.  
 
Mark joined the CWU/RM in 1983 as a postal worker and has held many representative positions 
at local, branch, area, divisional, and national levels. Throughout his long career at the union, he 
has made an excellent contribution to the CWU and we will be marking this at a future date.  
 
We are sure all CWU representatives and branches will join in our appreciation for Mark’s 
dedicated work in the CWU and our predecessor union, also within the wider trade union 
movement and in wishing him and his family all the best for the future.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

                        
  
Dave Ward      Martin Walsh       
General Secretary    Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 
 
 
   


